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Law Office of

  Richard A. Finnigan          
Richard A. Finnigan                     2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW
           Kathy McCrary, Paralegal
  (360) 956-7001
Olympia, Washington 98512

       (360) 753-7012
rickfinn@localaccess.com
Fax (360) 587-3852
   
  kathym@localaccess.com
May 1, 2012
VIA E-FILING
David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Rainier View Water Co., Inc. – Docket UW-110054
Dear Mr. Danner:

The Staff of the Washington Utilities and Transportation has requested a petition for waiver of WAC 480-07-530 be filed.  Apparently the Staff thinks that filing a request for waiver in an advice letter is not sufficient.
The requested petition is attached.







Sincerely,







RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km

Enclosure

cc:
Mike Fassio (via e-mail)


Gene Eckhardt (via e-mail)

Jim Ward (via e-mail)

Amy White (via e-mail)


Doug Fisher (via e-mail)
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